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Weekly update during the COVID-19 closure 6/12/20

Minute with Dr. Meloche 6/12/20

End-of-the-School-Year Announcements and Resources

It's the last Friday of the school year! In the "Minute with Dr. Meloche" above, we bring you many
updates regarding our virtual graduation ceremaonies, summer reading, and the addition of grab-and-
go books to one of our meal distribution sites! Summer reading titles, assignments and supports are
available online . Links to the virtual graduation ceremonies for High Schools East and West, as well as
Beck, Carusi and Rosa Middle Schools, were emailed to parents today at 3 pm. Those links and other
graduation-related items also are available on our new "subsite” website, WE Graduate 2020.




Grab & Go Books Added to Meal Distribution 6/15 at Barton

Grab & go breakfasts and lunches will continue to be distributed to all Cherry Hill students beyond the
last day of school on June 16 and into the summer. Each Monday, students will receive 2 breakfasts
and 2 lunches per student. Each Wednesday, students will receive 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches per
student. Choose pickup location: Cherry Hill High School East, Cherry Hill High School West or Clara
Barton Elementary from 10 am-noon.

This Monday, June 15, 2020, CHPS teachers and librarians will be collaborating with Book Smiles to
offer free books to young readers! Grab & Go bags of books will be available to families picking up
meals at Clara Barton Elementary on Monday, 6/15.

Please be sure to have proof of Cherry Hill residence, such as your driver’s license with Cherry Hill
address, or student ID numbers ready in order to claim each student's meal. Questions? Email
publicinfo@chclc.org

Board Workers, Overnight Mall-Iin Ballot
Openers Needed for Elections

Attention Camden County voters: Board workers & overnight maik-in
ballot openers are needed for the Camden County Board of
Elections. Board workers earn 5275 working from 5:15 am to close
of polls; overnight mailin openers earn 5235 working 11:45 pm-8
am. Call (856) 401-VOTE (8683) for details.

NJTV "Learning Live" Continues through June 19

NJTY, in partnership with NJEA and the NJDOE, is continuing "NJTV Learning Live" on weekdays
through June 19. Kids in grades 3-6 can tune in to Channel 23 on all TV/cable/FI0S, some satellite
providers and online from 9 am-1 pm for classes taught by some of NJ's finest public school teachers.
3rd grade: 9am; 4th grade: 10am,; 5th grade: 11am; 6th grade: noon. Subjects: English language arts,
math, science, social studies & a "special” such as art, music or phys ed. Lessons arerecorded by a
teacher from home. Please tunein!

Visit the COVID-19 Info Page on the CHPS Website Here

For the latest information as our school district, like all school districts in the state of New Jersey
under the directive of Gov. Phil Murphy, remains closed through the end of the 2019-2020 school
year,





